
PUC INVITES COMMENTS ON
THE REVISED INDIVIDUAL LICENCE
FOR TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICE

Consistent with the regulatory framework deöned by the Consistent with the regulatory framework deöned by the 
Belize Telecommunications Act and further to the Consultation 
process to establish a new modernized individual licence for 
Telecommunications services, the PUC hereby invites public 
comments on the draft revised terms and conditions of the 
proposed licence.

The revised draft licence can be viewed on our website at The revised draft licence can be viewed on our website at 
www.puc.bz 

All written comments are welcome and should be submitted 
on or before: 

Monday, September 23, 2024
via hand delivery or e-mail addressed to:

Public Utilities Commission
2nd Floor Marina Towers, New Town Barracks,2nd Floor Marina Towers, New Town Barracks,

Belize City, Belize

E-mail: info@puc.bz

Public Notice
ISSUED:  SEPTEMBER 9, 2024


